
Town of Inlet 
Planning Board 
April 24, 2019 
  
Members Present: 
Amanda Miller, Vice Chair 
Bruce O’Hara, Regular Member 
Lynn Durkin, Regular Member 
Linda Raymond, Regular Member 
Greg Clark, Alternate Member 
Dennis Hudson, Alternate Member 
 
Members Absent: 
David Scranton, Chair 
 
Others Present: 
Aimee VanWie, Codes Enforcement Officer 
 
The meeting was called to order at 7:04 p.m. 
 
Minutes 
On a motion offered by Lynn Durkin, seconded by Linda Raymond, the March 
27, 2019 minutes were approved, all in favor. 
 
Correspondence 
Amanda Miller read a letter from the County Clerk’s Office stating that they 
had received a map (Bruce Gribneau property) with this board’s stamp. 
 
Amanda shared information from Lewis County Coil & Water inviting this 
board to attend the Black Rive Watershed Conference on June 4th.  RSVP is 
needed by May 17th for anyone interested. 
 
Copies of the NYPF’s Towns & Topics and an updated Hamilton County 
Directory was shared. 
 
LWRP 
There was no report concerning the projects at Arrowhead Park. 
 
Codes & Zoning 
The codes enforcement officer’s report can be found online at 
www.townofinlet.org. 
 
Town Comprehensive Master Plan 
The group discussed some updates to the master plan and how to fit them 
into the existing plan.  Adele will continue to work on this. 
 
Fern Park 
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Lynn Durkin spoke about an available grant that might be helpful with 
projects at Fern Park.  She will contact Robin Hill and look into this more. 
 
All business having come before this board, the meeting adjourned at 7:31 
p.m. with a motion offered by Lynn Durkin, seconded by Gregory Clark. 
  
Respectfully submitted, 
  
  
Adele M. Burnett 


